
 

 

 

 

 

 That Maxwell School has create a cross country team. We 

begin soon and information will be coming home. The 

healthy/fun program is open to all students from TK-6th 

grades, boys and girls. Last year, we had over 100 students 

participating. All students that compete and complete a 

race are awarded a ribbon. Don’t miss out on the fun  

           and be part of our school spirit and program.  

 

 Maxwell School is equipped to provide a computer for 

every student while at school.  

 

   

 
 

       Principal’s Message  

 
We are off to a good start at Maxwell School! 

A big thanks for all the parents that were able to attend our Back to 

School Night. Parents, if you have any questions feel free to contact your 

child’s teacher. Our teachers are always willing to meet or to contact 

you. Some use phone applications to communicate, others use a 

traditional newsletter.  

As a school, we will try to send home a monthly newsletter. The 

newsletter is always posted along with our calendar of events on our 

school website. We also distribute a color brochure of important dates 

and information for you use. We hope you keep this on your refrigerator 

to reference throughout the school year. 

We are kicking off our Parent-Teacher Association meetings for the new 

school year tonight (Tuesday, September 6). We generally meet the first 

Tuesday of the month at 6:00 PM in the library.  Our PTA has a Facebook 

page where you can get information as well.  

Information on our ELAC or English Language Advisory Committee is 

coming soon. We have just put out a survey to ask about the best time 

to meet (morning or evening). We provide childcare and conduct 

meetings in both languages, English and Spanish. Please consider joining 

either or both of these groups and get to know your child’s school. 

 

 

                                                    

                       Did You Know? 

 

 
 

 

 

 

                 Dragon News 
 

September, 2017 

 

  

 
 

 Come join us for our upcoming   

 family science night hosted   

 by Sierra Nevada Journey.   

 The hands-on fun and  

 exploration begins at 5:30  

 and runs through 7:00 PM.  

 We provide dinner for all.     

 The program was a huge hit  

 last year. Don’t miss this  

 special event.  

 

Family Science Night 

Tuesday, September 12 

5:30-7:00 PM 

 

 
 

Safety  

 

  Your child’s safety is our                

  number one concern.  

 

  For safety, we are asking that  

  parents not double park to let  

  children out. It is quite  

  apparent that parking is  

  limited. We have created a  

  drop off and pick up area on  

  the side of the school off of  

  Beamer. 

 

  A shout out to all the parents  

  who are modeling safety by  

  using the crosswalks. Please  

  avoid crossing in the middle  

  of the road or through the  

  parking lot.  

 

 


